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Entrance Updates 
The Board of Directors and Landscape Committee 
have completed the planning for the Nine Mile and 

Meadowbrook Entrance Updates! The entrances will 
have completely new landscaping installed. This is 

fully funded and may even qualify for Novi 
Beautification Grant funds. Please see the reverse 

side for the artist rendering. For more detailed 
information about the entrance updates, please check 
the Turtle Creek website or attend the Fall Meeting. 

 
Neighborhood Party 

Save the Date! Saturday, October 3, 11AM-3 PM 
at Siegel Court. There will be fun for all with a  
bounce house, entertainer and food. Please  

bring a dish to pass! Contact Brian Sharrow at 
bsharrow22098@hotmail.com or check the  
Turtle Creek website for further information. 

Fall Association Meeting 
The all-owner meeting is November 10, 8-9 PM  

at the Novi Civic Center. The main topic of 
discussion will be the landscape updates, but 

review and election of board members will also be 
discussed. Please check the websites or  

entrance signs for further information. Please  
stop by, meet your neighbors and get involved 

with your community! 

E-Mail Addresses 

Please share your email to receive the newsletter 
and other essential information electronically!  
Email addresses will not be included in the 

Homeowners Directory. 
Please provide your email address to Bill Bartley 
at bbdesigner3800@gmail.com along with your 

name and home address. 

Homeowners Directory 
If you would like a directory, please contact Bill 

Bartley at (248) 946-4448 or email 
bbdesigner3800@gmail.com. 

 
 
 

Welcome to Turtle Creek 
Kellie Sanborn – 22013 Heatherbrae Way S 

William Dingman – 22324 Cascade Dr 
Isaiah Bzoskie – 41325 Singh Blvd 

 
Visit the Social Site – Nextdoor.com 

Take a look and get involved! This can be another 
valuable communication tool for us all. Visit 

https://turtlecreeknovi.nextdoor.com  
for more information. 

Turtle Creek Website 
Please scan this QR code to quickly and easily 

access the Turtle Creek website or visit 
http://www.turtlecreeknovi.com.  

 

Volunteering with the  

Turtle Creek Homeowners 
Association 

Interested in volunteering on the Board? Submit 
your interest by contacting Bob Glubzinski at 

bglubz@gmail.com or attend the Fall Meeting. We 
are currently seeking volunteers for these positions: 

Web Master, Newsletters and Directories 
 

Property Information 
Find pertinent property information at 
https://accessmygov.com/?uid=362. 

 
Novi Patch for Latest Novi News 
Visit the Patch Novi site for latest Novi news. 

http://www.patch.com/michigan/novi/ 
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  See and Do in Novi!  
There is always a lot to see and do in Novi –

 check it out! 
http://cityofnovi.org/City-Services/Parks,-

Recreation-and-Cultural-Services/Engage!-
Recreation-Guide.aspx  

 
Dates to Keep in Mind 

! City-recommended hours for Halloween 
trick or treating are from 6:00 pm to 8:00 
pm on Saturday, October 31st  
 

! Daylight Saving Time ends on Sunday, 
November 1st. Set your clocks BACK one 
hour. This is a great time to change the 
batteries in your smoke alarms and 
carbon monoxide detectors too! 
 
 

! Last day for yard waste pickup is 
Saturday, November 28th (delayed one 
day due to Thanksgiving holiday). 
Remember to cut long items into 4-foot 
bundles and tie them up.  
 

Be considerate of your neighbors and do not 
put trash out for pick-up until the night before. 
City ordinances allow trash to be set at the 
curb no more than 24 hours prior to pick-up. 
 

Safety First 
Please ensure that homes and vehicles are 
locked and secure at all times. Do not leave 

valuables in vehicles when not attended. 
Please also have outdoor lights on at night. 

 


